
 

 
 

 

                                    
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

10:00 am -  

Combined Worship via Facebook Live 
For the next few weeks we will be worshipping together virtually. Please 
join us on our Facebook page at 10:00am on Sunday mornings for a com-
bined worship experience. Please feel free to follow along with the songs, 

scripture and message as it is presented.  
If you have any prayer requests please submit them into our office via 

email to sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com or via phone 754-2783. 
___________________________________________

Message:   “Faith will get you through... 
Staying Focused” 

Scripture: Matthew 14:22-33 

MAY 10, 2020 

 

• There will be NO events happening at church during this time.  
• Church hours are limited to 7am-2pm Monday-Thursday. 
• Church access is limited to the entry by the church offices. Please re-

frain from entering other areas past the closed door by the nursery. 
• Secretary’s Office is only open on Mondays 
• Mailboxes have been emptied of their contents 
• A limited number of bulletins, newsletters and other items have been 

placed on a table by the office door. If you have the option, please vis-
it our website for the weekly bulletin and monthly newsletter. 

• Offering donations can be simply slid under the office door or 
mailed to church (1010 6th Street, Sibley, IA 51249) for your 
convenience. Thank you for your donations...they are greatly 
appreciated and needed. 



 

 

Offerings for May 3, 2020: General Fund-$3035; Benevolent Fund-$75; Build-
ing Fund-$300; Village Northwest-$100. Attendance: No Physical Services. Spe-
cial Offering for May is Summer Lunch Program.  

Visit FRC’s Mini Library!  If you are able to get out, stop at the 
church between 7:30 AM and 2:00 PM Monday through Thurs-
day and look over the books that are displayed in the hallway by 
the offices.  When you find one you like, the yellow check out 

card box is there plus a calendar to assist you in a “date due”. The “return book 
box” is on the floor. 
 

Faith in Action for May is collecting items for the Upper Des Moines Food Pan-
try. Let’s help fill up the pantry! Any non perishable food is welcome. Donations 
can be dropped off in the box by the offices. Thank you for sharing!! 
 

Summer Camp at Inspiration Hills will look a little different this year. To the 
parents who are currently registered, please follow the directions on the email 
you received on 4/30. To the parents who have not registered their campers 
and would like to register for Camp-in-a-Box, please log onto our website 
at www.inspirationhills.org and click on the link to register for camp. Create an 
account or log into your existing account. Proceed to register your camper for 
the camp they would normally attend to receive the correct Camp-in-a-Box at 
the price of $75. At the checkout, your total will be $75 until May 10th. After 
May 10th, Camp-in-a-Box will be available for purchase for $90 (limited supply). 
Register for your camper’s Box today! If you have any questions, please 
email ihills@inspirationhills.org!  
 

The monthly Fishes & Loaves meal is being held at the Sibley First Presbyterian 
Church on Saturday, May 16, at 6 p.m., serving sandwiches, salads, cookies and 
bars.  Please drive to the canopy entrance.  The packaged meal will be brought 
to your vehicles.  There is no charge or freewill offering.  
 
Free Food Available:  The Food Bank of Iowa mobile pantry will be distributing 
food on Tuesday, May 12th  from 4-6 p.m. at the Sibley Christian Reformed 
Church at 115 Maple Dr., Sibley.  This month the food will be boxed ahead of 
time and people will be asked to drive under the car port, stay in their cars, and 
the food will be loaded for them.  If you or anyone you know could use some 
help with food, please come.  

 
 

Luke Schouten, Lead Pastor 
lukesfrc@gmail.com 

920-889-3911 
 

Josh Lucas, Director of Youth Ministries 
joshlfrc@gmail.com M-F 9:30-2 

 

Brenda Kuhl, Worship Coordinator 
pptfrc@gmail.com 

Jamie Hulstein,  Communications Director  
sibleyfrcoffice@gmail.com 

712-754-2783 
Hours: Mon, Thurs., Fri. 8am –1 pm 

Office is closed on Tues & Wed 
 

***All bulletin announcements are due in 
the church office by Wednesday noon. 

Bulletins are printed on  
Thursday morning.*** 

If you have a pastoral need, please call Pastor Luke Schouten,  
920-889-3911, any consistory elder or the church office (754-2783).   
Remember, we cannot print your name unless you have granted FRC 
 permission to do so. If you have a prayer request you would like  
included, please contact the office.  

• Pray for those in assisted living: Gaylord Kruger, Ethel Jurgens and Geneva Wissink  

• Pray for our nursing home residents: Margaret Calsbeek, Dutch Kruger, and Harold 
Schram. 

• Pray for our Missionaries: Dr. Bernadeth Kelly and Adrian Bobb, Sayuri Kist-
Okazaki, Brian and Donna Renes, J.J. and Tim Ten Cley, Rowland and Jane Van Es. 

 

In Our Prayers 
Continued prayers for Ray and Ellen Schram as Ray continues to fight his battle 
with cancer. Pray for comfort and healing for Ray. 
 

Please keep Gary Wolter in your prayers as he deals with some health issues. 
Pray for healing for him. 

 

Words of Thanks 
Thank you so much for all the prayers, calls and cards on the passing of my dear 
cousin/friend,  Betty Silveyra.  Your kindness and thoughtfulness meant so 
much to me during this difficult time.                   ~~Jodene Kruse  
 

Thanks from the school employee and volunteers. Everyone enjoyed the  
goodies!            ~~S-O Schools & Volunteers 
 

Thank you for your generous gifts of goodies/ Our staff is humbled by your 
kindness!           ~~Country View Staff 
 

We would like to extend a heartfelt thank you  for the trays of cookies and 
bars you brought for the staff last week. It was enjoyed by so many employees 
and it was so thoughtful of you to think about making our employees day a little 
brighter.              ~~Osceola Regional Health Center 

http://www.inspirationhills.org/
mailto:ihills@inspirationhills.org

